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     Respect for All. Learners for Life               13th October 2017  

Parents Evening 
 

On Tuesday 17th and Wednesday 18th October, 

we will hold our first Open Evening of the year.   

For Nursery children, Mrs. Jones class will be 

on Tuesday 17th October and Miss Manley on 

Wednesday 18th October.  

If you have not yet made an appointment please 

try to see your child’s teacher at the end of 

the day and they will let you know what times 

are still available. 

 

Mathematics Workshops for  

(Bluebell and Daffodil Class) 
 

Thank you to all the parents who attended 

the maths workshops this week. Mrs White 

was delighted that so many of you came. We 

hope you found the information useful.  

 

Aswell as the packs you received further 

information is available on our school 

website. 

 

Roald Dahl Competition 
Congratulations to our winners of the 

Roald Dahl Competition. There was one 

winner from each class who received 

their certificates and prizes in assembly 

today. Winners are listed below; 

 

Nursery – George Williams 

               Millie Robinson 

Daffodils – Alfie Royle 

Bluebells – Joseph Chou 

Poppies – Lawrence Matthew Smith 

Tulips – Luke Sturdy 

Sunflowers – Ryan Hughes 

Snowdrops – Antoni Otocki 

 

 

Year 2 Football Competition 

 
Congratulations to our year 2 boys 

who won the regional heats this week. 

The boys will go on to represent the 

school in the City Finals in November. 

Well done also to Layth Saleh and 

Brian Kamba who were selected by 

scouts to play for the Liverpool 

Academy.  

We are in the process of purchasing a 

new football kit for the school and 

would be delighted if anyone knew of 

any company who would be willing to 

sponsor it. Please see Mrs Mcfadden 

in the school office if you think this is 

a possibility. 

Year 1 Football Competition 

 
Good luck to our Year 1 boys who will be 

representing the school this week in the 

regional heats of the Liverpool Schools 

Football competition. 

 
 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DIARY DATES 

 
Monday      : Science Y1 – Miss Daniels 

  Forest School – Miss Kervin 

  Football Y2 – Sports Coach 

  STEM Y2 – Mrs. White 

  Construction – Mrs. Jones 

  Art – Mrs. Davin                    

Zumba – Miss Sturdy  

       

 Friday      Biscuit Day – RH to Bring  

  Biscuits.          

After school Olympians (last one) 

   

ATTENDANCE  

This week attendance has been 

outstanding with 6 classes in  green. 

 
Bluebells  (Miss Hamilton)   97.9% 

Daffodils (Mrs. Davin)     97.2% 

Poppies (Miss Kervin)   97.2% 

Tulips  (Mrs. Cullen)    96.0% 

Snowdrops (Miss Haynes)    95.8% 

Sunflowers (Mrs. White)   95.7% 

 Overall Attendance  
96.7% 

Great news all classes in green ! 

 

Well done to Bluebells class with the 

best attendance this week. 
 

 Our attendance motto is: 

 

In school, on time, every day! 

Dojos are given to every child in 

school before registers close. 

 

    School begins at 8.50a.m. 

 

BREAKFAST CLUB 8.00 – 8.50A.M. 

(doors close 8.15a.m.) 
   

Harvest Festival  
Many thanks for all your donations. Once 

again we are overwhelmed by your 

generosity. North Liverpool Foodbank will 

be coming to school early next week to 

collect all donations. 

 

Well done to all the children who worked 

extremely hard to produce such a wonderful 

Harvest Assembly performance. I hope you 

all enjoyed it as much as I did. 

 

 

 
 

Upcoming Dates 
 

Parents Evening :      Tuesday 17th October 

      Wednesday 18th October 

Year 1 Football :        Friday 20th October 

Half Term Break :      20th October – 30th           

October 

REMINDER – School closes for half term 

break next Friday at 3pm. School reopens on 

Monday 30th October at 8.50 am 

Breakfast Club 
 

The new location of our Breakfast Club is 

going really well. The new facility allows our 

children to have a more sociable experience. 

Where possible we encourage the children to 

serve their own breakfast and become more 

independent.   

 
 


